
Town of Sumner
Public Notice

Electronic Ballot Tabulation

Under Wisconsin State Statute 5.84(1), a public test of the electronic ballot tabulation 
system will be held to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the November 
3, 2020 General Election votes cast for all offices and on all measures.  The test will take
place on October 26, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  at the Sumner Town Hall, 1550 24½ Street.  
The test is open to the public.  

     Sandra Tomczak, Clerk
 October 22, 2020


